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Dear Customer: 
 
PowerFlow Fluid Systems supports the efforts initiated by the Dodd-Frank Wall Street 
Reform and Consumer Protection Act of 2010 (The Act) aimed at ending the violence and 
human rights violations occurring in the eastern portion of the Democratic Republic of the 
Congo and surrounding countries (the conflict region). In response to The Act, the 
Securities and Exchange Commission adopted final rules requiring all publicly traded 
companies to provide reports and disclosures related to the tin, tungsten, tantalum and 
gold (3TG) content of any products they manufacture and/or distribute. 
 
Although PowerFlow Fluid Systems is a private company and, hence, not required to 
report directly to the SEC, we support our customers who are subject to the SEC 
reporting requirements. Furthermore, as a company, we endeavor to participate in the 
efforts initiated by The Act and by doing so eliminate the violence and human rights 
abuses occurring in the conflict region. 
 
We are committed to the following: 
 
∙ Support the aims and objectives of the US legislation regarding the supply of 3TG 

from the conflict region. 
 
∙ Not knowingly procure any goods containing 3TG from the conflict region that are 

not certified as “conflict free”. 
 
∙ Request that our suppliers perform reasonable due diligence within their supply 

chains to discover the source of origin for any 3TG contained within products 
supplied to us. 

 
As our customer, our Conflict Minerals Team stands ready to assist you with all Conflict 
Minerals reporting requirements for any products you purchase from us. Please forward 
any conflict minerals program inquiries to conflictminerals@pwrfs.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
PowerFlow Fluid Systems Conflict Minerals Team 
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